
 

EBRS requirements 

for heat networks 
 

 

 
 

Energy contract agreed prior 
to 1 December 2021?

Energy contract due for 
renewal before 31 March 

2023?

Contact your Energy Manager 
about securing a new energy 

contract

Once secured, calculate the 
pass-through discount based 
on the new energy contract

Issue letter to all customers 
within 30 days of recieving 
the EBRS discount. Explain 

how discount has been 
calculated and applied

Issue letter to all customers 
explaining why the EBRS does 
not apply to the development

Did supply benefit from EBRS 
on the date Regulations came 

into force (1 November 
2022)?

Register for the redress 
scheme, administered by the 

Energy Ombudsman

Provide Energy Manager with 
communal gas/electricity bill 

covering October 2022 
consumption

Issue letter to all customers 
by 30 November 2022, 

explaining the reduction to 
their bills and how it will be 

applied

Register for the redress 
scheme, administered by the 

Energy Ombudsman

Issue letter to customers 
within 30 days of recieving 

the EBRS discount, explaining 
the reduction to their bills and 

how it will be applied
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